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Southeast Aerospace completed a European Requirements upgrade project to a Cessna C550.
The installation began with a Honeywell CAS-67A TCAS-II along with dual MST-67A transponders. 

Provisions for an L3 Avionics F-1000 FDR were also included. The F-1000 EASA STC is currently going 
through FAA validation. In addition to the system installation, closeout panels were fabricated in 
the nose and tail of the aircraft to accommodate the new equipment.

As an added service, Southeast Aerospace also performed the operator’s 24 month RVSM inspection 
during this modi�cation.

PORTFOLIOPORTFOLIO

http://www.sea-avionics.com
http://www.sea-repair.com
http://www.sea-engineering.com
http://www.sea-specialmissions.com
http://www.sea-install.com/
mailto:info@seaerospace.com
http://www.seaerospace.com/

